
Environmental Advisory Council 

September 21, 2022 

Attendance:  Darryl Speicher, Sally Duffy, Kathleen Sandt, Jennifer Mittereder, 
Patti O’Keefe 

Approval of minutes for March 16, 2022 

Discussed proposed Administration and Recreation Center 

Discussed rotational mowing with a brush hog at Gravel Preserve Blueberry field 
to be done in the fall. 

Recommend a letter of support be given to the Brodhead Watershed Association 
for the Middle Branch of the Brodhead Creek which is scientifically an Exceptional 
Value stream.  The other branches Goose Pond Run and Levitt do not meet the 
qualifications. 

Discussion on the possible excessive use of our parks this summer.  Neighboring 
townships have experienced excessive trash and vandalism at their parks. 

Discussed trash dumping along township roads and what to do to prevent it. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:45 p.m. 

 


